
Are you an employer
who values diversity?

Contact Mireille Salem at
msalem@ncce1.org or 519-819-1561 for

more information

Do you need assistance with developing
inclusive hiring processes in your

workplace? 

Join this cultural diversity session on
August 19, 2022 from 2pm to 4pm and find

out how we can help you create a culturally
diverse workforce.

A link with a ZOOM ID and password will be sent to registrants


